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CIMARRON CORPORATION

P.O. BOX 25861 * OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73125

Mr. John H. Austin, Chief
Low-Level Waste Management and Decommissioning Branch
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D. C. 20555-0001

24 October 1994

RE: Docket No. 70-0925
License No. SNM-928

Dear Mr. Austin:

In accordance with requirements for the decommissioning of licensed nuclear materials
processing sites, Cimarron Corporation submits six (6) copies each of the following two reports:

1. Radiological Characterization Report for Cimarron Corporation's Former Nuclear Fuel
Fabrication Facility, October 1994,

2. Final Status Survey Plan for Unaffected Areas, October 1994,

Should you have any questions or comments please contact me at (405)270-2623.

Sincerely,

John C. Stauter, Ph.D.
Program Manager
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CHASE ENVIRONMENTAL GROUP, INC.
environmental engineering and consulting

FINAL STATUS SURVEY PLAN
FOR UNAFFECTED AREAS

for
Cimarron Corporation's Former
Nuclear Fuel Fabrication Facility

Crescent, Oklahoma

License Number: SNM-928

Prepared for:

Kerr-'McGee Corporation
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

October 1994

109 Daventry Lane, Suite 300
Louisville, Kentucky 40223

(502) 327-6191
FAX (502) 327-7957


